
 

 

Hi Panthers, 
 

I hope you are all keeping well and safe. I am writing to wish you all a very Happy Easter. 

It has felt very strange not being in class for the end of term, but know that many of you have 

been busy working from home and being really sensible and helpful for all your family too.  

 

 

 

 

 

Well done for practising skills on Education City. I can see the games you’ve been playing and 

your scores. Don’t forget to look at the homework section where I’ve set things that I think 

would be good to practise. There’s also the home learning activities on our website to look at. 

I’m updating the maths every week.  

 

                                                   Remember to keep reading and talk about the stories and  

                                                   information you are learning. I’m especially looking forward to 

                                                   seeing how your maths has improved when you come back to 

                                                   school, so keep your calculation skills going – practise lots of 

                                                   addition, subtraction, multiplication and division, in particular. 

 

It’s nice being at home and I hope you are getting outside for some exercise each day. It would 

be lovely to hear what else you’ve been getting up to – cooking or gardening? 

As you know, I love art so am planning on getting my paints out to create some  

pictures over Easter, I might even write a story or two as well.  

Maybe you could write a story and illustrate it? Then we can read them out in  

class when we go back. 

 

 

 

 
 

As well as doing school work I’m also reading, watching BBC Bitesize to brush up on my history 

and am taking a walk each day. Have you joined in with any of Joe Wicks’ PE sessions?  

They are fun too, but quite tiring! Last week I got out my guitar, which I haven’t played  

for ages. If I keep practising I may be able to play a tune in class!  

Have any of you started a new hobby? 

 

I’ve kept in touch with Mrs Mandeville, Mrs Collyer, Mrs Barnes and Mrs Stoddart,  

who are all well and would also like to wish you a very Happy Easter. 
 

 

Bye for now. 

 

Miss Holbrook  x 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


